
     The Young Professionals for Covenant House, an auxiliary fundraising 
                          group for Covenant House Florida has teamed up with the Miami Ski Club  
              to enjoy a Ski Trip which will benefit YPFCH.  Covenant House Florida is a shelter                      

for homeless, runaway and at-risk youth under the age of 21.  Join us today!!! 
Crested Butte, Co. 

Florida Ski Council Trip (FSC):  February 22 – March 1, 2015 
 

 

           

                                                                                                                           
 

Come join the MSC & FSC in Crested Butte with our fun times, great parties and excellent skiing in this Sunday to Sunday 
Adventure.  The Grand Lodge Hotel is located just 150 yards from the ski lifts. The hotel accommodations are spacious and 
perfect for those wanting extra room to stretch out.  The Grand Lodge offers exceptional amenities such as an 
indoor/outdoor heated pool, 30-person hot tub, fitness room, steam room, Wildflower Spa, guest laundry, complimentary 
internet access, plus The Woodstone Grill & Bar. There is a 24 hour front desk, full time concierge, bell staff, business center, 
gift shop and ski valet to provide for your every need.  This FSC Trip has Happy Hours Nightly where we party, have 2 
Dinners, Ski Races and Lunch on the Mountain with other Florida Ski Clubs just follow Lainie Wolfe, our Trip Leader on the 
mountain whether you Ski, Snowboard or do not Ski, it will memorable! 
 

The Emmons Studio Suite is equipped with a king bed, full bathroom (tub/shower), and a second king sized Murphy bed.  
The King Suite has a king bed, full bathroom (tub/shower), and for your convenience, a sofa bed in the living area.  Both 
units have kitchenettes with a microwave, dishwasher, sink, refrigerator, one burner stove, and dishes. Additional amenities 
include high speed wireless Internet access (WIFI), DirecTV with LG 42” TV’s in the bedroom and sitting area, coffee maker, 
in-room safe, iHome clock radio, hair dryer, iron and ironing board, voicemail, and two bathrobes to enjoy during your visit. 
  
Deep in the Elk Mountain Range, Mt. Crested Butte welcomes you to the edge of a vast wilderness. Escape the modern 
world in the downtown historic district, where local color comes in every shade of the rainbow. From the bright Victorian 
storefronts and the hand-painted free town shuttle bus to the smiles of the locals, the character comes in large doses.  The 
modern ski village offers slope side accommodations, numerous restaurants and bars, and a diverse, well-planned mountain 
with runs for every ability level. While Crested Butte is legendary for its steep and rugged terrain, the topography of the 
mountain has allowed the resort to group its runs by difficulty. The extreme, double-black-diamond runs are far to the left 
and right sides of the mountain, while the vast majority of the terrain in the middle is skiable by most intermediates. It is 
virtually impossible for a novice to unexpectedly find himself staring into the abyss of a run like Big Chute. The result is a 
sort of segregation by skill level that spreads the skiers evenly across the mountain and keeps the crowds sparse 
everywhere.  Ski Crested Butte and see how this resort specializes in relaxed western ambiance and warm hospitality, 
guaranteed to generate happy memories long after your return home. 
 



 
 
 
 
$1,725.00  -  1 - King Bed & 1 - King Murphy Bed Emmons Studio Suite  (per person, double occupancy)   

$1,725.00  -  1 - King Bedroom Suite  (per person, double occupancy)   
 

Land Only Credit Deduct - $703                 Single Occupancy Supplement Add - $674 
 

Trip Leader:   Lainie Wolfe    (954) 907-4450     CrestedButte@miamiskiclub.net          
 

             
            
 

         
          Discounts for 3rd & 4th Person in Room   (Add to Double Occupancy Price) 

 
             3rd and 4th person in the room (18 & over)     Add: $550.00 each   (No Air & Transportation Included) 
             3rd and 4th person in the room (17 & under)    Add: $409.00 each  (No Air & Transportation Included) 
 
             
 

             Lift Tickets 
 

              ADULTS (ages 18+)     YOUNG ADULTS (ages 13-17)     CHILDREN (ages 6-12) 
              3 day   $120.00              3 day   $110.00                              3 day   $  75.00 
              4 day   $152.00              4 day   $140.00                              4 day   $100.00 
              5 day   $190.00              5 day   $175.00                              5 day   $125.00  
              6 day   $228.00              6 day   $210.00                              6 day   $150.00 
 

                All lift tickets are valid “for 7 days” 
 

            Driving Time From Gunnison County Airport: 
         
            45 minutes / 30.1 miles 
 
             

                       Crested Butte Statistics: 
 

                   300 inches of annual snowfall   
                   1547 acres open    
                      Top Elevation 12,162 feet, Base 9,375 feet 
                      16% Expert, 57% Advanced, 27% Intermediate, 0% Beginner    
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